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05/07/22 Councillor Symington asked whether the 

figure was available for what the admin 

costs for the CIL were annually. She then 

stated that she did not have a problem with 

the money going back into the community, 

but the issue is that it is an enormous 

inconvenience for people who live in that 

community for a very small amount of 

money.  

 

N Howcutt Ongoing  

07/06/22 Cllr Adeleke commented on the digital 
printing, noting that £36k was spent in the 
quarter and that there was no indication on 
whether this was an increase or decrease, 
and he asked how this compares to other 
councils.  It was noted that some printing 
costs are recovered, and the change 
compared to the previous quarter could be 
provided.  It was suggested that they 
would need to look over past figures from 
the last 12 months to provide a better 
comparison. 

M Brookes 06/09/22 The £36k is not for digital printing; the department is 
the Digital Print & Post room, but the cost associated is 
for the franking of post for sending via Royal Mail, not 
for the digital printing element.   

 


